edgar@jeebsandzuzu.com

From: edgar@jeebsandzuzu.com

Sent: Monday, April 25, 2022 9:01 AM

To: ‘Nevarez, Robert A

Subject: RE: New FIRE 1 PLAN - Little Stars Daycare

Thank you for the info!

From: Nevarez, Robert A. <rnevarez@cabq.gov>
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2022 8:52 AM

To: edgar@jeebsandzuzu.com

Subject: Re: New FIRE 1 PLAN - Little Stars Daycare

Sir, first and foremost, sincerely apologies for the delay in response. My email has been inoperable for several
weeks and I'm currently having to use a web based program which doesn't allow for incoming notifications,
amongst other problems. Nonetheless, the only time in which we would require a Fire 1 is if you are adding
additional square footage to an existing building and/or this is a new ground up construction. Our department is
only department that may request a Fire 1 sheet to be submitted. If you have any additional questions please feel
free to contact me via telephonic means, my respective numbers are below, so I may address any questions

and/or concerns you may have.

Inspector Bob Nevarez
Albuquerque Fire Marshal’s Office
Plans Check Division
Albuquerque Fire Rescue

600 2nd St. NW

Alb, NM 87102

(505)924-3611 office
(505)553-2884 cell

xl

From: edgar@jeebsandzuzu.com <edgar@jeebsandzuzu.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 12:12 PM

To: Nevarez, Robert A.

Subject: New FIRE 1 PLAN - Little Stars Daycare




[EXTERNAL] Forward to phishing@cabg.gov and delete if an email causes any concern.

Good afternoon Robert,

Hope all is well!

We have a project that we submitted for building permit. It went through all departments as well as yours. You guys
requested information in regard to the change of use but did not request a FIRE 1. During the review phase, the city
made us get a TCL. Well during the TCL process, the transportation reviewer is requesting that we get FIRE 1 approval.
I've attached the project and plans. Could you take a look and let me know if we need a FIRE 1?

Thanks for your help!

HgjduP dvd
SurthfwP dgdjhu
Jeebs & Zuzu LLC
Phone 505.797.1318



